
 
 

Family update #93 
 
March 25, 2021 
 
Dear family and friends,  
 

Outbreak Update 
We are grateful that all test results of both residents and staff on the second floor of Greenview Supportive 
Living came back negative. The status remains unchanged. The residents will have the second round of the 
COVID prevalence test tomorrow to make sure there is no asymptomatic case. 
 
Our current status is as follows: 
 

 Crescent Heights 
(145 residents) 

Greenview 
Long Term Care 
(80 residents) 

Greenview 
Supportive Living 
(95 residents) 

Number of new cases as of 
March 25, 2021 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Cumulative total since 
March 21, 2021 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0  
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—1 

Status No outbreak No outbreak Outbreak declared 
on March 21, 2021 

 
Thank you for keeping Wing Kei in your prayers. 
 
The heavens declare the glory of God; 
    the skies proclaim the work of his hands. 
~ Psalm 19:1 
 
 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 

 

 
 


